
Miracle Beach Elementary School Newsletter 

 
Hello Miracle Beach Families, 

 

Here are this week’s information items.  New items are in Yellow. 

 

Week at a Glance 

 

January 6 January 7 January 8 January 9 January 10 

 

First Day Back After 

Winter Break 

 

Ms. Street’s Class – 

Yard Clean Up 

 

9:00 – Strong Start 

 

2:45 – Staff Meeting 

 

 

Recycling - 

Leadership 

 

6:30 – PAC Meeting 

 

 

 

No Hot Lunch 

 

2:30 – Open Gym 

 

 

January 13 January 14 January 15 January 16 January 17 

 

Ms. Street’s Class – 

Yard Clean Up 

 

9:00 – Strong Start 

 

 

  

Mr. Nelson, Mr. 

Biegler, Ms. Cadden, 

Ms. Gravel’s Classes - 

Field Trip - Skiing  

 

Salad Bar 

 

 

No Hot Lunch 

 

2:30 – Open Gym 

 

 

 

Upcoming dates to note: 

• January 20 – Grade 4 Symphony Trip 

• January 22 – Basketball 

• January 23 – Grade 5-7 Ski/ Snowboard Trip 

 

 

 
 



12 Days of Reading 

Students will receive a reading challenge card before the break and are encouraged to complete at least 

12 of the reading challenges for a chance to win a prize pack. Completed cards are due to Mrs. Hamilton 

in the library by Tuesday, January 7th. Happy reading! 

 
 

PAC 

We are still looking for volunteers to help with the planning and preparation for our annual Fun 

Fair; a large event put on by volunteers at the school to celebrate all our students and fundraise 

for our PAC. There are many games, raffles and prizes to be won through the generous 

donations of our community and small businesses.  

 

Unfortunately, we have yet to find volunteers to lead the following committees in 

planning: Food and Service (must have food safe), Volunteer Coordination, Donations (this 

includes raffles and the silent auction), and Games and Activities. Without the help of our 

volunteers, we will not be able to host the fun fair this year.  This is our final call for volunteers 

as we will need to start planning in the New Year.  

 

We greatly appreciate anyone willing to offer their time to help get this event up and 

running. Looking to split a role with a friend? Absolutely! We are hoping to have multiple 

people working together to run each committee. The more volunteers, the lighter the load! 

There will also be many resources available to you through Fun Fairs prior and plenty of support 

provided by members of our PAC. If you are interested in volunteering or looking for more 

information, please contact Kayla Brodhagen at kmbrodhagen@hotmail.com.  

mailto:kmbrodhagen@hotmail.com


Pictures 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 



 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 



Community Information 

 
 

Feel free to email me at zale.darnel@sd71.bc.ca if you have any questions or comments. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Zale Darnel 

Principal, Miracle Beach Elementary 

mailto:zale.darnel@sd71.bc.ca

